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Districts can require schools to participate in these assessments, but state law limits district-required 
benchmarks to twice per school year. Teachers who choose to administer these assessments when 
not required by their district are not subject to the same limitation. 

If you are interested in participating in the 2018 interim assessment pilot, please contact the 
TEA Student Assessment Division via email at StudentAssessment@tea.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Morath 
Commissioner of Education 
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